
From: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 
Sent: Tue 8/16/2005 2:32 PM 
To: Thomas Kellahin 
Subject: RE: Chesapeake's Budda 4-1 well- NLS 

I'm reviewing it now. I'll try to have it out by this evening. 

From: Thomas Kellahin [mailto:kellahin@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Tue 8/16/2005 12:12 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 
Subject: Chesapeake's Budda 4-1 well- NLS 

Re: Chesapeake's Budda 4-1 Well 
731 feet FSL & 1043 feet FWL 
S/2SW/4 (80-acre dedication) 
Section 4, T17S R37E, Lea County 
Shipp-Strawn Pool 

Mike: 
On August 8th, I filed the referenced administrative application requesting NSL approval for this 
well. 

As indicated below, Chesapeake has gotten itself into a bind with a rig and must either find a well 
site or release the rig or pay standby penalties. 

I have been asked to request a "favor" from you for an expedited order.Thanks-

Regards-Tom 

Original Message 
From: Lynda Townsend 
To: Thomas Kellahin 
Cc: Mike Hazlip ; Mike Brown ; David Godsev ; Rob Jones (Email) 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2005 11:52 AM 

Tom, 

Per our recent conversations, we are in immediate need of the NSL approval for the Bubba 4 
State #1 well in order to hold one of our two deep (12,000' -14,000') rigs. We will be finishing up 
on the Skip Jack 26 #1 well today, located in Section 26-16S-35E, and moving over to the Bubba 
4 State #1 well, located in Section 4-17S-37E, hoping to spud on Thursday. This rig was 
originally scheduled to go to the Neuhaus 14 Federal #5. However, it was not finished on the 
Skip Jack in time to move over and the drilling schedule had to be adjusted. 

THANKS, 



Lynda F. Townsend 
Chesapeake Energy Corporation 
Land Bldg.-251, Ext. 9414 
Senior Landman-Permian Basin 
405-879-9414 
405-767-4251 (fax) 
ltownsend@chkenergy.com 

This email (and attachments if any) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which 
it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this email is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by return email and destroy all copies of the email (and attachments if any). 
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